Monmouthshire Event Safety Advisory Group (ESAG)
Feedback Form

Now that your event is over, we want to help you assess how it went, and whether there are any ways in which you could improve it. 

This form should be completed (in BLOCK letters) by the person who was responsible for event planning. 

It should be submitted and, if necessary, will be discussed at the first ESAG meeting held immediately after your event.  

	Event :

Organiser:

Contact details:




	What didn’t go so well?  Where were the problems? E.g. Communication, Traffic Management, Crowd Control, Stewards, Parking, any Safety Issues.




	What went well?




	What could you improve?




Please send the completed form to: licensing@monmouthshire.gov.uk 
Or in hard copy to:

Event Safety Advisory Group, Monmouthshire County Council, The Drama Centre, Pen-y-Pound, Abergavenny NP7 5UD,
Thank you!
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